
Dear Families,

the Municipality of Milan and AMAT (Environment and Territory Mobility Agency of the
Municipality of Milan) have entrusted the coordination of the Pedibus (Walking Bus)
project to Legambiente and ABCittà in collaboration with Poliedra - Politecnico di
Milano, in order to design, manage and activate the Pedibus service in some primary
schools of the Municipality of Milan.
The Pedibus is a form of school transport for primary school pupils who are
accompanied on foot to school by volunteer parents through an established route
approved by Local Police. Along the way participants gather at specific stops in a fixed
schedule. Pedibus is not only a way for children to get to school, but also an opportunity
to socialise, to be more independent and involved in environmental issues and to be more
active in their everyday routine.
Children and families who want to participate in the project will be involved in participatory
activities on issues relating to mobility, safety, but also to responsible behaviour and in the
various contexts of intervention.

We invite you to fill in the questionnaire at the following link:
https://forms.gle/JbnavtF7fjxPcsVy5 in which various information will be requested
regarding the travel habits of your children to go to school.

The survey is preliminary to join the Pedibus . Filling out the questionnaire is very
important to personally help make our school more sustainable and careful to the
needs of boys and girls.
It will be mandatory to read the information for the processing of personal data and
Privacy.

We are waiting for you!
The staff of “Pedibus Milano”

https://forms.gle/JbnavtF7fjxPcsVy5

